BLAIR TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 375 CEDARCREST DRIVE DUNCANSVILLE, PA 16635

WORK SESSION MINUTES

November 08, 2017 5:30 p.m.

Chairman Edward Silvetti convened the Work Session at 5:30 p.m. Present were Supervisors Palmer Brown, Richard Lasek, Secretary Betty Robertson, Solicitor Mike Routch and Supervisor elect Paul Amigh. There were no other attendees.

The Work Session was advertised in the Altoona Mirror in accordance with the Second Class Township Code on November 06, 2017. It was also placed on the Blair Township website calendar of events.

Chairman Silvetti began the discussion by announcing the purpose of the Work Session as being for discussion and review of 2018 Draft Budget and any additional Township subject matter.

The Supervisors were each provided with a copy of the 2018 Draft Budget(s), including narratives for the General Fund, Liquid Fuels, Capital Reserve, Local Services Tax and Act 32 2012 accounts.

Each of the draft budgets were reviewed in great detail.

There being no further business, the Work Session adjourned at 6:50 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted By:

Betty Robertson Secretary